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The look of surprise on people’s faces 
when they find out that I work through the 
summer is always amusing. I totally get 
why the average person would be shocked 
to know that schools are busy places in 
the summer, even if - and maybe because 
- school is out and students and teachers 
are gone. In reality, school buildings are 
humming with activity during the summer 
months.  
 
Much of the summer activity is our 
custodial staff deep cleaning. Each space 
is given a deep clean with floors being 
stripped and waxed, carpets being 
shampooed, filters being replaced, 
windows being washed, and whatever else 
it takes to remove the grime of the old 
school year and get it sparkling again for 
the new school year. When they aren’t 
cleaning inside, they are working to 
maintain the grounds of more than 77 
acres of school district property.   
 

Our Community Education & Recreation 
staff is also busy managing all the 
activities we have going for kids 
throughout the summer. From camps and 
clinics to classes and special events, CER 
is keeping kids engaged in positive 
activities during these warm months.  

The Central Office of the school district 
never really shuts down. While we might 
take vacations and enjoy the summer 
holidays, someone is here almost every 
workday in the summer. The school 
district’s employees and the bills still 
must be paid. We have to close out the 
books for one school year and open them 
up for a new one.  
 
For every new school year, there are new 
staff to hire, new students to welcome, 
and new materials to check in and 
distribute. Our hard working principals 
are working diligently behind the scenes 
to get ready for a new school year.  
 

In the next few weeks, people will start to 
notice another group of people hard at 
work: construction workers for the new 
building! It will start with moving lots of 
dirt around to get the land graded 
properly. There’s a link on the district’s 
home page (martin.k12.mn.us) that will 
take you to the latest updates on the 
building project. Follow along as we build 
our future together. 

Have a wonderful rest of your summer! 
 

Cori Reynolds 
Superintendent 

Dear Maverick Families ,   

Important Dates: 

> July 8—Special School 
Board Meeting 

> July 21—School Board 
Meeting 

> August 18—School 
Board Meeting 

> August—25—Teacher 
Workshop Begins 

> September 1—Labor 
Day  

> September 2—Classes 
Begin for grades 7-12 

> September 4—All 
grades K-12 in session 
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Summer Reminders 
· Please call the Central Office at 764-2330 if your 

contact information changes over the summer. This 
includes your physical address, mailing address, phone 
numbers, email address, etc.  

 
· If you have a new family in your neighborhood, please 

encourage them to contact the Central Office at 764-
2330 to get set up to receive back to school information 

 
· MCW School Offices will reopen starting Monday, 

August 4th, from 7:30am to 4:00pm. If you need 
assistance before then, contact the Central Office. 

 
· Conferences for grades K-6 will be held September 2nd 

& 3rd. Your student must be registered online to sign up 
for a conference time. 

2025-2026 Registration 
 

· Registration will be completely ONLINE for the 2025-2026 school year, starting August 1. No paper forms will be accepted. 
· Registration works best on a tablet or desktop computer. If you do not have access to the appropriate technology or internet, you may 

register in person at any MCW school building, and there will be technology available there.  
· If you do not provide a PHYSICAL address (NOT a Post Office Box), your registration will not be allowed to be completed until that 

information is provided.  
· You must register your elementary age child(ren) before you can schedule a conference time with their teacher. 
 
· If your child requires any of the following forms, the parent/guardian is responsible for getting those signed, health office staff will 

not be faxing forms to medical providers. These forms are available as fillable forms on the school website. 
· Prescription Medication Administration 
· Special Diet Statement 
· Asthma Action Plan 

       It is preferred that you upload these forms when completing registration, however physical copies can be turned into the office.  
 
· School fees can be paid on SchoolPay or in person. This includes: 

· Class dues for grades 9-12 
· Sports/Activity Fees  
· Milk break 
· Carryover lunch balances from previous years 
 

· Please complete the Application for Educational Benefits, even if you do not believe you need the benefits, or don’t think you’d qualify. 
Our percentage of qualifying students affects our standing in the MSHSL, and is an important factor in many federal and state 
programs.  

 
· All students participating in MSHSL Sports/Activities (Speech, Robotics, etc) MUST attend the MSHSL meeting, or arrange with Mr. 

Elliott to get the information and turn in the required form(s) prior to participating in the activity.  
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